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Bogota, 26 March 2014

OPEN LETTER TO PROSEGUR COLOMBIA MANAGEMENT

Dear Sirs:

UNI Americas, UNI Property Services, UNI Global and our affiliated unions from the Americas are gathered in Bogota today and tomorrow to review progress for workers in this region and to plan our work for the next year.  

UNI represents service sector unions throughout the world, including those in Property Services who represent cleaners and security guards. UNI is committed to assisting affiliates in gaining a voice on the job and improving their working conditions and lives generally, through organising a union  

We, the affiliates of UNI Property Services, will not allow Prosegur to harass, dismiss and force resignations from union members for exercising their freedom of association rights, or to undermine collective bargaining.  We know that your company has done this and more in Colombia.
We urge you to resolve these issues immediately.  We are committed to continue to confront these breaches of human rights and labor violations until they are solved and there is a permanent global commitment to follows these universally accepted union and labor norms.  
UNI Global Union firmly believes in social dialogue, as demonstrated through the 51 global agreements already signed with companies, many of whom operate in the same sector as Prosegur.
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